
 
 

BIRD'S EYE VIEW
A LOOK AHEAD TO NEXT WEEK AT
EAST HILL CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I want to extend a heartfelt thank-you to everyone who attended the kickoff for our Feed the Need
fundraiser last night! It was a wonderful event, and I am excited to see the many ways our school
and community will benefit from this initiative.

If you weren’t able to attend, you can follow the link below to register you and your family. I’m
proud to share that 100% of our faculty and staff have already registered and are actively
participating—and I hope every family will join us as well!

The first portion of the funds raised will go toward purchasing pallets of nutritious food to package
and distribute to those affected by the recent hurricanes. The remaining funds will help us buy
safe, reliable transportation for field trips, athletic contests, and other school-sponsored activities.

Last night, Mrs. Hawkins explained that if each family raises $310.00, we will easily meet our goal
of $100,000.00—the average amount raised by schools of similar size. Thank you in advance for
your generosity and support!

Student-Led Conferences Next Week

When we shared the calendar for the year, you may have noticed that we have two days next
week dedicated to conferences. Our teachers have sent out notifications and sign-up sheets via
Parent Square for you to select a convenient day and time.

These conferences will look a little different from what you might expect. Instead of a traditional
parent-teacher meeting, your student will lead the conference, guiding you through a reflection
on their performance and learning from the first quarter. This approach aligns with our goal of
helping students take responsibility for their own learning and growth.

To ensure that each student can participate meaningfully, please review the schedule and choose
a time that works for your family. If you encounter any conflicts or have questions, don’t hesitate to
contact your student’s teacher or one of our principals.

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child’s education.

Wings Up!
Dr. Hadley 
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TUESDAY, OCTOBER 22ND

Makeup School Pictures
Fall Break

Junior Parent Meeting

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=a50b6777-3aa0-4bf1-8b1a-0ee8fb9c5b53


6:00pm | Main Campus Library

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 23RD

Student-Led Conferences
Sign Up With Your Student's Homeroom

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24TH

Student-Led Conferences
Sign Up With Your Student's Homeroom

XC Esca-Rosa County Championship
4:00pm | Osceola Municiple Golf Course

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 25TH

5th Grade Field Trip
USS Alabama

Fall Park Playdate
K-5th | 3:00pm | East Blount St.

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 26TH

4th & 5th Grade Volleyball vs. EDS
8:00am| Pensacola Catholic High School

5th & 6th Grade Football vs. St. John
9:30am | Pensacola Catholic High School

4th & 5th Grade Volleyball vs. Aletheia
10:00am| St. Paul Catholic Church

6th-8th Grade Volleyball vs. Montessori
11:00am | Pensacola Catholic High School

7th & 8th Grade Football vs. St. Johns
7:30pm | Pensacola Catholic High School

Click Here to Purchase a Ticket to
Sadie Hawkins

https://www.parentsquare.com/feeds/38424845


Click Here to Register for Feed the Need

Click Here to Shop the Book Fair

Click Here to Register for the
Cheer Clinic

https://p2p.onecause.com/ehcsftn
https://i55bookfairs.com/pages/fl002
https://www.parentsquare.com/feeds/38868728


Sign Up to Stay in Touch!
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